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May 13, 2017 
 
 
 
 
Unitarian Universalist Association Board of Trustees 
24 Farnsworth St. 
Boston, MA 02210 
 
 
 
 
Dear UUA Board of Trustees, 
 
 
Please accept this letter of resignation from my position as Moderator 
and Chief Governance Officer of the Unitarian Universalist 
Association. Due to significant health concerns, I feel that it is best – 
for both myself and the Association – that I leave my position 
effective May 13, 2017. I deeply regret any inconvenience my 
departure may cause.  
 
It has been an honor and a privilege to serve our Association, and I 
sincerely wish the very best for my colleagues on the Board and 
Staff, and to the Association moving forward. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
James C. Key 
Moderator and Chief Governance Officer 
Unitarian Universalist Association 
 


